
Information sent to students on October 30th 2020, 12:06 
 

 
Dear Students 
We received information that one of the former residents of DS Herkules, an 
Erasmus + student who left the dorm last Tuesday, did and tested positive for 
COVID. Therefore, we kindly ask you to and once again remind you of the applicable 
rules: DDM: distance, disinfection, masks. Take care of yourself and take care of 
others. In particular, all persons who may have had contact with an infected 
colleague in the last days before his departure, please follow all rules and keep 
maximum caution. 
 
 


